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Serenity Grove 

Update for Women for Recovery (Serenity Grove):  We currently have 7 residents 

with the 8th arriving in early September from RWRP. The majority of our residents 

continue to come from treatment centers or the legal system. The average stay is 

close to 8 months and we continue to have a 100% success rate at finding 

employment for work-eligible residents. As Ohio University resumes, we will 

welcome two social work interns who will learn and work alongside our certified 

Peer Recovery Support Specialist, now starting her fourth year with us, and our 

COMCorps member who is returning for a second year of service with our 

organization. We remain grateful for the support provided by the 317 Board and all 

the agencies and organizations who provide a network of hope, resilience, and 

support. 

 


